
 
 

Legislative Assembly of British Columbia 
MLA Travel Expenses 

Paid in the period April 1, 2015 to September 30, 2015 
 

For Members of Cabinet (Ministers and Ministers of State), most travel expense claims are processed by 
the Ministry of Finance and this information is available on the Province of British Columbia website at 
http://www.openinfo.gov.bc.ca/ibc/index.page.  Occasionally, however, Members of Cabinet may need 
to submit travel expense claims (e.g. for Accompanying Person travel) to the Legislative Assembly of BC 
and in these cases redacted receipts will be included with the disclosure reports. 

GST input tax credits are not included in the amounts of the travel expenses in this report and therefore, 
the amounts of the travel expenses in receipts do not agree to the amounts of the travel expenses in 
this report.  

 

 










